
-OriginalMessage-
From: RICHARD Willdns [mailto:WILKINSR@lawgate.byu.eduj
Sent:Wednesday,1 May 200211:48AM
To: Julie.Bishop.MP@aph.gov.au
Subject: The ICC

TheHonorableJulieBishop

Dear Ms. Bishop:
I ama Professorof Law atBrighamYoungUniversity in Provo,Utah,andanexperton
theInternationalCriminal Court. I attendedtheentire7-weeknegotiationof theRome
Statute,andhaveattendedeverypreparatorysessionfor thecreationof theCourt.
I understandAustraliais consideringratifying theICC Treaty.TheTreatyis seriously
flawed.I haveattachedaresponseto arecenteditorialwrittenby Mr. Daryl Williams,
your Attorney-General.I havealsoattacheda longeressayexaminingthemanydefects
of theCourt.

Pleasereadthesematerialsbeforevoting to commitAustraliato awell-intentioned,but
grievouslyflawed,internationaltribunalthat hasthegravepotential — not to reduce
internationalcrimesandinjustice — but to meteit out instead.
I amtravellinguntil June19. But,shouldyou haveanyquestions,pleasecall meatthe
cell phonenumberlistedbelow.

Very truly yours,
RichardG. Wilkins
Professorof Law
BrighamYoungUniversity
Provo,Utah84602
(801)360-3496
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